
 

 

Announcement 
 

Potable water served by the Town of Mount Olive has been restored to near 

capacity. Samples collected from multiple locations within the system have 

been analyzed by a State Certified Laboratory and found to be free of 

coliform bacteria. 

 

Based on these results and the continued presence of consistent pressure 

throughout the system, the SYSTEM PRESSURE ADVISORY is 

RESCINDED, effective immediately. 

 

   

Thank you for your patience and cooperation. 

 

This advisory rescinded on 3/23/2023 by: 

 

      Jeremy King Utilities Director 

              Town of Mount Olive  

                                        919-658-9539 

       

 

 


